

BathamptonPrimary School *Together on a learning adventure*

November 2016

Class Five- Play Wood session - Tree Planting

Dear Parents,

This term Class Five will benefit from a Play Wood session with our forest schools teacher, Tania Orgill. There will be one session running on Thursday 24th November 2016.

The children may come to school in clothes suitable for outdoor learning and adventure, as appropriate for the weather. They should also bring their school clothes to school in a bag, to change for the afternoon.

In order to help fund this session (subsidised by Bathampton School) we would like to ask for a contribution of £2.00 per child. Please complete the slip below enclosing your contribution and return it to the school office by Monday 15th November 2016.

Yours faithfully,		
Mr Leonardi Class Fiveteacher		